
 

Updates for PCFutureofLearning.com 
Week of 29 October 2018 

On Monday, October 29, the District held a Community Engagement Open House to introduce the 
Future of Learning education master planning process to the public. Nearly 100 people participated in 
one of two sessions held at Sheldon Richins. During the open house, attendees shared their ideas and 
input on the 9-month planning process.   

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday, October 30, the District held an all-day summit with 75 students, parents, teachers, 
principals, and business leaders to discuss what students need in the future to be successful learners. 
The major themes that emerged from the discussion were to make student-centered learning a top 
priority, build relationships and trust, have meaningful engagements, provide a positive, healthy and 
safe learning environment that is flexible and adaptable, and commit to an inclusive community. The 
information received during the summit and open house will be shared with the Steering Committee at 
their meeting on November 6.   

 


